
NOTICE OF PUBLIC BUDGET MEETING 

Members of the public are invited to participate in the City’s budget planning process, which is part of the 

City’s five year Financial Plan. This budget meeting is an opportunity for the public to present or provide 

written input regarding the City’s 2024 annual budget.  

 

When:  Monday, October 23, 2023 at 7:00 pm 

 

Location: Council Chambers of City Hall, 500 – 2 Ave NE, Salmon Arm or by electronic 

meeting 

 

Those wishing to provide input or present must complete a 2024 Public Budget Request Form and are 

strongly encouraged to attend the meeting. Requests will be accepted until Wednesday, October 18, 2023 

at 4:00 pm. Completed forms will be included on the agenda and can be sent to: 

 

 Email:  cityhall@salmonarm.ca  

Mail:  Box 40, Salmon Arm, BC V1E 4N2 

 Deliver:  500 – 2 Ave NE, Salmon Arm (8:30 am – 4:00 pm, M-F) 

  

Please visit our website at salmonarm.ca/454/Financial-Plan for more information and to access the Form. 

If you wish to attend the meeting electronically, a link to the virtual meeting will be available in the Agenda 

section of the City’s website.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Advertising Dates: 

 

Radio – October 12, 13 and 17 

Shuswap Market News – October 6 and 13 

SA Observer – October 4 and 11 

Social Media and website 

 

http://www.salmonarm.ca/454/Financial-Plan

